
 
                                                                                                          
    

  

 
9th July 2024 

  
Dear parent/carers,  
 
Please see below for some information about September.  
 
New classes  

Year Teacher  TA  Previous class 

2 year room  Mrs Dunne     

Nursery  Mrs Blundell   Mrs Green 
Mrs Reynolds 

 

Reception  Miss Thompson Mrs Connolly  

Reception  Mrs Hughes  Mrs Hughes   

1 Mrs Molyneux/Mrs Roche   Miss Edge  RT 

1 Mrs Kaasikas Sloan  Mrs Banner  RLR 

2 Mrs Smith   Mrs Owens 1MP 

2 Miss Kearney   Mrs Smith   1S 

3 Miss Taylor  Mrs Jones  2S 

3 Mr Lord Helen S 2H 

4 Miss Murray Mrs Curran  
 

3M 

4 Mrs Law/Mrs Mortimore  Mrs Argent  3T 

5 Miss Carroll Mrs Johnson 4H 

5 Miss Lenton  Mrs Hopwood             4BM 

6 Mrs Michaels/Mrs Boyham  Mrs O’Neill  5K 

6 Miss Boughey  Miss Smith  5L 

6 intervention Mr Humpray    

SENDCO  Miss Patterson/Mrs Molyneux   

 
School uniform  
It is really important that all children wear the correct school uniform. Please see below 
for our expectations;  
 
School uniform 

• Plain white polo shirt  

• Purple cardigan/sweatshirt with the school logo 

• Grey trousers/skirt/pinafore 

• Grey shorts 

• Black shoes * 

• Purple gingham/striped dress (summer only) 

 

*children are allowed to wear all black trainers. This includes the sole of the shoe.  

Colourful trainers or trainers with white / coloured markings and soles are not 

allowed.  



 
                                                                                                          
    

  

PE kit  
All children will wear their PE kit to school on their PE day.  
The PE kits is; 

• Purple t-shirt with the school logo  

• Black shorts  

• Black pumps  

In colder weather the children can wear their school jumper over their t-shirt and plain black 
tracksuit bottoms over their shorts.  
Alternatively, there is an optional school tracksuit. This consists of black tracksuit bottoms 
and a black hooded jacket with the school logo on. (No sports clothing) 
 
Jewellery  
Permitted jewellery that may be worn is: 

• One pair of stud earrings  

• A smart and sensible wrist watch. (Smart watches eg Apple watches must not be 

worn in school) 

Jewellery is the responsibility of the pupil and not the school. Lost or damaged items will not 
be refunded. All jewellery must be removed during practical lessons, including PE lessons 
and science experiments.  
 
Nails  

• False nails and nail varnish are not allowed 
 

All pupils’ clothing and footwear needs to be clearly labelled with the pupil’s name. This 
year we have had a huge number of jumpers and coats in lost property with no name.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Tracy Webley  
Headteacher  

 


